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Dear Mr. Alan Wright, August 29, 2018

On behalf of myself and the staff here at lndian Capital Technology Center, Muskogee campus we would
iike io ihank you all for the generous donation of supplies that you all sent us at the beginning of our
school year.

As a result of your thoughtfulness our students received supplies that will assist in their learning
process. We want you to know that we value and appreciate the partnership established with your
company. We thank you for allowing our students the opportunities for internships within your
company. These amazing opportunities are key in the success of our students!

Again we say thank you !

We look forward to working with you all this year.


